
SAN DIEGO USATF 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
FGM Office, San Diego, CA 

July 16, 2008 

 
1. President Jay Beltz called the meeting to order at 7:13pm.  In addition to the 

President, the attendees were Michael Adkins and Lolitia Bache. 
2. Treasurer Lolitia Bache gave the Treasurers Report. 
3. Youth Chair Michael Adkins reported that the Association and Regional Meets 

were very successful with high attendance. 
4. Michael Adkins was appointed as head of the Election Committee.  He will 

compose the letter soliciting nominations and send it to Andy Martin (USATF) 
for e-mail blast while Jay Beltz will send it out to those without e-mail. 

5. The President adjourned the meeting at 8:05pm. 
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